
 

 

. February 29, 2000 
 
 
 
Clifford P. Cooks, Program Manager 
District of Columbia Board of Appraisers 
941 North Capitol Street, NE, Suite 7W50 !
ashington, DC 20002 
 
Dear Mr. Cooks: 
 

Thank you for your February 16, 2000 response to our December 20, 1999 letter regarding 
our field review of the appraiser regulatory program of the District of Columbia Department of 
Consumer and Regulatory Affairs and Board of Appraisers. We appreciate your comments and 
are pleased your staff is considering incorporating the use of the License History Report located 
on our Web site in processing temporary practice requests. Please notify us, in writing, when Mr. 
[Deletion] officially surrenders his District of Columbia certification. 
 

Our field review letter, your response, and any other previous correspondence between us 
regarding the field review now are publicly available on our Web site. If you have any questions, 
please contact us. 

cc: Ronald Hudson, Chairman 


